American Association of Physicians’ Assistants
Box 2951

West Durhom Station
DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA 27705

BOARD OF DIRECTORS February 14, 1970

William D. Stanhope, Presicient
William J. Vogler, Vice President
Jdames E. Broach, Secretary
‘Roger G. Whittaker, Treasurer
Kenneth F. Ferrell

Thomas R, Gedkins

John J, McQuesary Dr. Robert Howard

Charles A, Mitchef) Department of Community Health Sciences
;:T:ﬁt?m buke University

Cirl Fasar Durham, North Carelina 27705

Dear Dr. Howard:
Enclosed is| some correspondence for your review.

I am pleasef to kngw vou might be able to help
us with funds for the Pinghurst meeting. As

you know, our funds are very short at present.
Dick Shealy and myself are planning to go and
we don't know if we will be able to swing funds
for accommodations and meals., If yvou could see
fit tohelp along these lines, I -am sure you al-
ready know how much we would appreciate it.

I have proceeded with plans to apply for the
San Francispo exhibit and again talked with Dr,
Johnson and was assured of hlS'surpDrt and
assistance in this ms ¢ter. y

I am very pleased at the prospects of these

meetings and what thely may mean to the physician's
assistants concept through this tyvpe public re-
lations work. I again would like to thank you for
vour cooperation and assistance in these matters,

as well as all the help you have given me personally
in this area and at Pitt Hospital in my endeavor to
become established here,
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